
Saughall All Saints C of E Primary School 
Saughall Chester CH1 6EP 

Tel: 01244 455466 

  NEWSLETTER 5th DECEMBER 2023 

More overleaf 

Wednesday 6th December - Year 1 & Year 2 Production - 9.30am   
Wednesday 6th December - Year 1 & Year 2 Production - 5.30pm   
Thursday 7th December - Year 3 & Year 4 Production - 9.30am   
Thursday 7th December - Year 3 & Year 4 Production - 5.30pm  
Monday 11th December - Christmas Party Lunch  
Tuesday 12th December - Year 5 & Year 6 Christmas Service - 9.30am  
Tuesday 12th December - Christmas Lunch - see overleaf 
Tuesday 12th December - Year 5 & Year 6 Christmas Service - 5.30pm  
Wednesday 13th December - Pantomime - Jack and the Beanstalk - Pavilion Theatre 
Friday 15th December - School closes for end of term break at 3.15pm 
Tuesday 2nd January is a Staff Inset Day  
Wednesday 3rd January 2024 - School re-opens for the Spring Term 

Year 5/6 Christmas Service 
As we approach the end of term, we would like to confirm with you a few details regarding the Christmas 
Carol Service for Year 5/6 children. 
 
Date and Time: Tuesday 12th December at 9.30am and 5.30pm. 
Venue: Saughall All Saints Church. 
 
The children will need to be brought back to school for 5.10pm wearing their school uniform and Christmas 
jumpers.    
 
Family and friends are welcome to attend the services and no tickets are required.  

Christmas Post Box 
Our Christmas post box will be in operation from Monday 4th December at the front of school for the    
children to post their Christmas cards to their friends if they so wish. 
 
Please ensure names are clearly written on the envelopes along with the class name.    

Pantomime Visit 
The children are due to visit the Pavillion Theatre, New Brighton on Wednesday 13th December for the 
Christmas Pantomime ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. 
 
Please can we ask that all children be in school for registration promptly at 8.30am.  Thank you. 

Reminders 
Now the weather is becoming unsettled children can bring in plain/dark coloured joggers for outdoor PE. 
Please can you send them in with their PE Kits. 



 

Winter Mini Challenge 
Following the success of Ready, Set, Read Summer Reading Challenge, the theme has been extended into the Winter Mini 
Challenge. With the holidays approaching, now is the time to encourage your children to tackle the holiday reading ‘dip’. 
Join in at  wintermini.org.uk   from 1 December 2023.   More information on the Challenge can be found on the website.  

Residential Visits    
 

If your child/ children are attending residential visits this year may we remind you that you are welcome to 
make payment via SCO pay - the online payment system or send cash/ cheque payments into the school       
office. 
 
The second instalment of £60 for Year 6 - Conway and Year 4 - PGL was due on Sunday 3rd December.  
Please can parents ensure all payments are up to date.  Thank you. 


